
       CITY OF BELLEFONTAINE NEIGHBORS 

                          YOUTH COMMISSION 

                                 September 17, 2012 

 

PRESENT:   Theresa Toczylowski, Jean King, Carnell Jones, John Duhadway, Kim Sullivan and Si 

Edmondson.  Alderman Scott Schultz was also present. 

 

ABSENT:  Rich Pflueger, Wayne Anderson, Missy Bober. 

 

 

HALLOWEEN FAMILY FUN NIGHT:  Amy attended the meeting to discuss additional details for 

the Halloween party. The event will start at 6:30pm and end at 8:30pm. A sign-up sheet was passed 

around for members to indicate the area(s) they would like to volunteer. Activities and crafts were 

discussed for this event as well as how the candy will be passed out. Flyers will be sent to 

neighborhood schools and will be available at the Rec. Center. If there are any questions the day of the 

event, Amy will be the point of contact. 

 

BACK TO SCHOOL FAIR:  This event will be held on Saturday, July, 20, 2013, a time has yet to be 

determined. The fair will be for Bellefontaine residents only. A list of possible screenings and 

information booths was given to members. Each member is asked to think of things they would like to 

add or omit from the list. The tag line of the event is, "A healthy start to the new school year."   

 

DARE DANCE:  The City of Ferguson hosts a DARE Dance every month. Youth Commission 

members will attend one of the upcoming dances to get ideas for hosting a potential DARE Dance next 

year. The dates of the upcoming City of Ferguson's DARE Dance are: October 5th, November 9th and 

December 7th. All dances are from 6pm -8pm at the Savoy located at 119 S. Florissant Rd. The 

October 5th dance would be the best date for members to attend which still allows time for discussion 

and planning.  After attending the dance we will decide if we would like to go further in our planning.  

Interested members in attending the October 5
th

 Ferguson Dare Dance can contact Scott Schultz. 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS:  The decision for hosting the annual Youth in Government is still under discussion. 

 

 

 

THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE ON MONDAY October 15
th

, 2012, AT 7:30 P.M. AT CITY 

HALL. 


